
 

Welcome back to Term 2. We hope it’s a good one for you! 

 

In exciting P&C News to kick off term 2 we have appointed a canteen supervisor from our recent            
recruitment process. We are thrilled to announce Chelsea Vickery was the successful applicant and will be 
starting with us in the canteen on Monday 9th May. We look forward to crying out for volunteers less,   
although we will still need some. Thanks & recognition must go to Rachael Julius who has spent days each 
week in the canteen ensuring that we have enough food to fulfil orders, and shopping for fresh food twice 
a week. Its the unsung hero role and she has given an incredible amount of time to this once voluntary 
now paid role and we thank her for such efforts.  

 

In news in from the uniform shop polo shirts are back in stock for all sizes but are limited numbers per 
size. Please place orders through QKR! and Sami will sort you out. 

 

Mothers Day is approaching and it goes without saying Cudgen is overflowing with some of the best mum 
around. Our Mothers Day Stall in being held this Thursday and we need some volunteers to help wrap 
gifts. If you can help, please head to our school hall on Thursday at 9am. 

 

Cross Country will be held on Friday 6th May. Students can order all the usual suspects for recess and have 
the option of sausage sizzle or sushi on for lunch. Orders via QKR are preferred. Cash will also be accepted 
on the day. QKR orders in advance allow for accurate ordering and ensures there is enough for all. 

 

Our next P&C Meeting is on Wednesday 11th May and we love to see new faces and hear new ideas.  


